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 9/8/08-9/14/08, vol. 2, issue 1  

 

Tuesday, 9/9/08  
Intramural Sports Begin! Recreation Center (Gym). Schedule: Tuesdays: Soccer, 6-8 p.m.; 
Thursdays: Basketball, 8-10 p.m.; Fridays: Badminton, 8-10 p.m.; and Sundays: Volleyball, 6-8 p.m.  
 

 

Wednesday, 9/10/08  
“Writers Speak,” 7 p.m., Duke Lecture Hall. Poet Molly Peacock reads from The Second Blush, 
just out from W.W. Norton. Author of six books of poetry, including Cornucopia: New & Selected 
Poems, Molly Peacock’s other works include a one-woman show, The Shimmering Verge, as well as 
How To Read A Poem and Start A Poetry Circle, and a memoir, Paradise, Piece By Piece. She is the 
editor of a collection of creative nonfiction, The Private I: Privacy in a Public World and the co-editor 
of Poetry in Motion: One Hundred Poems from the Subways and Buses.  
 
“Club Fair,” 12:50-2:10 p.m., Student Center Plaza. Meet with other clubs on campus or start a 
new club. To reserve a table, please contact Diane Redo at x2-5132.  
 

Yoga, 7-8:30 p.m., Recreation Center (Gym). Take some time to unwind and stretch out your stress. 
Open to SBS students/staff, every Wednesday night. Also, Fridays at 1 p.m. 
 
Thursday, 9/11/08  
SBS Town Hall Meeting, 8:15-9:15 p.m., Duke Lecture Hall. The town hall meetings are designed 
with the student in mind. At these meetings you can meet with the campus deans, staff, and faculty to 
discuss issues and concerns on campus.  
 

Friday, 9/12/08  
Yoga, 1-2:30 p.m, Recreation Center (Gym). See Wednesday’s listing for details.  
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Since the last edition of “This Week at Stony Brook Southampton,” scores of articles have appeared in 
area media, including the following feature story in The New York Times:  
http://www.nytimes.com/2008/07/27/education/edlife/27southampton-depalma.html  
 

To catch up on some of the SBS stories that appeared this past summer, please visit:  
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/news.shtml  
 
 
 

 
Volunteers are sought to help represent Stony Brook Southampton at the town’s After-Summer 
Community Picnic, 1-6 p.m., on Sunday, Sept. 14, at Red Creek Park in Hampton Bays. Contact 
anamaria.cobodepaci@stonybrook.edu to volunteer. The annual event has food, sports, music, 
dancing, arts and crafts and more! If you attend, please wear your Stony Brook Southampton shirt.  
 

Elections -- Any student interested in becoming Student Governor, please pick up an application in 
Diane Redo's office in the Tree House Lounge. The deadline to pick up applications is Friday, 
September 12. 
 
Contact Darren.Johnson@stonybrook.edu by Friday at 3 p.m. to include your news and events in next week’s edition 

of “This Week at Stony Brook Southampton.” Have a great week!  
 
Darren Johnson  
Media Relations Manager  
Stony Brook Southampton  
239 Montauk Hwy  
Southampton, NY 11968  
631-632-5088  
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu  
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/  
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